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Do you live in a rural part of Illinois? 
 

Are you 18 years of age or older? 
 

If you answered “YES” we invite you to participate in an 
important research study! 

 

The University of Illinois is conducting a study to understand the different 

experiences of men living in rural Illinois who are cancer survivors and caregivers. 

 

If you want to participate by phone or mail, please call 312-413-1924 
Monday - Friday between 9:00 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 

OR 

If you want to participate using the internet, click or visit the following link:  

http://tinyurl.com/ILcancersurvey  

 

This research is being performed at UIC by Principal Investigator Dr. Yamile Molina, Center for 
Research on Women and Gender, 507 DHSP, 1640 W Roosevelt Rd, Chicago, IL 60608. 

 

You will receive a gift card for your time.  

The survey will last 30-45 minutes. 

Are you a man who is a cancer survivor or have  
you ever been a caregiver of a cancer patient? 
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